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The Office of
The Rt Hon John Prescott MP

HOUSEOF C OM._M_.ONS

LONDON SWIA 0AA

21st August 2009

Dear Assistant Commissioner

You will be aware that on the 9th July I sent a letter to the Police
Commissioner (a copy of which I enclose foryour ease of reference). In
response, I received the enclosed acknowledgement stating that it had been
passed on to your office. I would be grateful if you could tell me when I can
expect a reply.

Yours sincerely

The Rt Hon John Prescott MP

Mr J Yates QPM
Assistant Police Commissioner

¯ Specialist Operations
New Scotland Yard
Broadway
London
SWIH 0BG
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